Message

From: kday@princesstours.com [kday@princesstours.com]
Sent: 12/26/2012 10:46:53 AM

To: Kim Kiefer [kim_kiefer@ci.juneau.ak.us]

ccC: Drew Green [andrewg@ciaaraska‘com]

Subject: passenger fee list

Hi Kim - hope you had a nice holiday. | am in SCalif and headed home to Jnu this weekend.
Question:

In the past, once Rod had constructed the passenger fee request list, he contacted Drew and | to review and comment
before it was submitted, This was done as a ‘replacement" for the old marine passenger fee advisory committee which
was disbanded a number of years ago. This basically gives us (as industry) a chance to review and comment to you prior
to "finalizing" the list.

Do you plan to do the same?

Thank you, Kirby

S. Kirby Day, Il

Director of Shore Operations, Alaska and Pacific Northwest
Princess Cruises

704 S. Franklin Street

Juneau, Alaska 99801

Phone: 907-463-3900

Fax: 907-463-5055

Mobile: 907-723-2491

Email: kday@princesscruises.com

The information contained in this email and any attachment may be confidential and/or legally privileged and has been sent for the sole use of the intended
recipient. If you are not an intended recipient, you are not authorized to review, use, disclose or copy any of its contents. If you have received this email in error
please reply to the sender and destroy all copies of the message. Thank you

To the extent that the matters contained in this email relate to services being provided by Princess Cruises to Carnival Australia/P&0 Cruises Austrafia, Princess is
providing these services under the terms of a Services Agreement between Frincess Cruises and Carnival Australia,
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